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As a long-standing citizen of Linn County… I directly oppose this potential bill… I’ve 

been a firearm owner from the age of 14… Being a sportsman and having enjoyed all 

sorts of legal hunting from deer, elk to waterfowl and upland game.  

My first shotgun was given to me by my grandfather at the age of 13… My first rifle 

was given to me by my father at the age of 16… There have been many incredible 

memories that I had both with my grandfather, and my father, in the woods and open 

planes of this great state of Oregon.  From the western valley and hunting along the 

Willamette river and its tributaries to hunting in Central Oregon, and even in the far 

eastern part of the state have all been part of my experience at a young age way 

before I was 21.  

 

In my estimation, it would be a great travesty to remove this privilege away from our 

young people who are responsible and who are already required to take hunter 

safety courses… This proposed law is an overreach and is a removal of liberty for 

law-abiding citizens and their families everywhere in our state. 

 

 I highly oppose this perspective law, and I know many in towns and outlying areas 

as well oppose this prospective measure.  

 

This proposed measure would be devastating to their family outings - planned 

hunting and camping trips in where family bonds and memories are both enjoyed and 

made. Not to mention the over reach and encroachment of a citizens right to have 

and bear arms at the age of 18 in which they are legal to vote and be placed in 

military service.  

 

Thank you for reading and considering this testimony… Sincerely, Brad 

Neuschwander 


